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MARK YOUR CALENDAR:  
November 6  Day Light Saving Time ends, set your clock back 1 hour! 
November 10 End of the 1st Trimester 
November 11 Veterans Day, no school 
November 16 Board of Trustees Mt., 4:00 p.m. 
November 18 Minimum day dismissal (heads up, it’s a Friday!) 
November 21-25 Thanksgiving break, no school 
 
It’s hard to believe, but this Thursday marks the end of the first trimester.  Our grading 
period closes then, and report cards will go home on the following Friday, November 
18th.  We have been working on changes to our report cards in grades 4-8, so you will 
notice a new report card format, replacing our old handwritten versions. 
 
This Friday, November 11th is a holiday in honor of Veterans’ Day.  We take this day to 
honor those who have volunteered to serve to protect our country.  If you are a veteran, 
I’d personally like to thank you for the sacrifices you and your family have made for our 
country. 
 
Our 8th grade class is going to be starting up a unique fundraiser in December.  If you 
are a fan or Krispy Kreme Donuts, you may want to take note!  For the three weekends 
in December and January, our 8th grade class will be delivering Krispy Kreme Donuts in 
the upper parking lot before school.  You can call Kim Stanion at 625-5195 to pre-order 
your donuts, then swing by and pick them up on December 2nd, 16th, or January 6th!  
Yum! 
 
Remember to keep collecting Box Tops for Education from General Mills products.  
Each Box Top collected is worth $0.10 and we use those funds to help support our 
Treehouse Primary Intervention program.  You can collect them and turn them into your 
child’s teacher or into the front office. 
 
Don’t forget that yearbooks are also on sale.  You can pre-order your yearbook until the 
end of February for $30, after that, the price increases to $40.  Mrs.  Roberts in the 
library is our yearbook coordinator, and you can get in touch with her with any questions 
at wroberts@twainharteschool.com or by calling the office at 586-3266. 
 
Don’t forget to set your clocks back an hour this Sunday morning for Daylight 
Savings time! 
 
Go Braves! 
Dan Mayers, Principal 
dmayers@twainharteschool.com 
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